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BROOME COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE PRESS RELEASE 
Sheriff’s Office Seeks Community’s Help in Identifying Repeat Offender Motorcyclist 

 
The Broome County Sheriff’s Office seeking the public's help in identifying the pictured 
suspect regarding repeated incidents of speeding and fleeing police patrols in the Town of 
Union area.  
 
The suspect has been seen frequently wearing all black, a black helmet with white trim, and a 
black backpack with the word “FLY” written in white lettering. The fraudulent license plate 
used on the motorcycle reads “438BE8.” 
 
Several times over the past week, the motorcyclist has been scene traveling at a high rate of 
speed, including on October 17, 2024 at approximately 8:06 AM, where the suspect was spotted 
in the area of on Route 17 W  and Route 81 N traveling at speeds exceeding 100 mph. The 
motorcyclist fled patrols while traveling north on Hooper Road in the Town of Union before 
pursuit was terminated due to public safety concerns.   
 
If you recognize this suspect or have any information related to these incidents, please contact 
the Broome County Sheriff’s Office at 607-778-1196 and reference case number 24-27065. 
 
 

**All tips will remain confidential** 
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